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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to inform you of the changes we are making t. We have recently 
purchased the new 'Century' software package to help students revise for English. 
This is new Artificial Intelligence technology, in which the students are placed on an 
independent learning journey to help target gaps and misconceptions in their English 
knowledge. 

Students will be required to complete assignments set by their teacher each week for 
home learning.  They will be required to use this revision platform in Years 10 and 11 
to cement their knowledge of GCSE English; so beginning to use the software now is 
fantastic preparation for Key Stage 4. 

The students will sign up for the software in their English lessons and will be 
instructed on how to use the package by their English teacher. The tasks they have to 
complete are called ‘nuggets’ and will either be set by their teacher or by the 'AI' 
software that monitors their responses. 

The award-winning technology will support student revision, particularly for English, as 
the GCSE course has a vast amount of content that must be continually revised over 
the two-year period. The software also works with a parent/carer login, and we will 
contact you as soon as this function is available.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions about 'Century'. 

Yours faithfully 

R Johnson 

Miss R. Johnson 
Faculty Leader for English  
 


